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Öttens 2nd April 1902-

Gentlemen-

In reply to your letter of the 26th Ultimo

making for information concerning License covering

the Timber in the Township of Fenwick and the lands

sold in said Townahip,I beg to inform you that the

Michigan Pulpwood Company have recently acquired the

right to cut timber of certain kinds in the Townahip

of Fenwick, from the St Maurice Lumber Company and are

now the recognized Licenses.

I enclose a list of lands sold in this Town-

ship to date.

Your obedient servant

Frsn

Secretary.

Mesers Hamilton, Riliott & Irving,

Christen &c.,

Sault Ste Maria,

Ont.

affairs, Letterbook,
Tiai Binoino
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